
Town Hall Construction Update
Beginning on or about April 17th significant construction/renovation of the Town of
Lockport Town Hall will begin.
During the construction period there will be temporary office relocations within Town Hall
and periods where residents may be redirected to use the rear entrance. Residents should
access the rear entrance off Old Beattie Road.
All Town functions and staff will be available throughout the construction, and we apologize
in advance for any inconvenience.


